
Dear Parents 

 

We are hosting a 'Scholastic Book Fair’ 

in the school hall from today til 

Wednesday 13th February. Every day at 

3:15pm the Book Fair will be open for 

parents and children to come and 

browse through the books. If you see 

any books that you would like to buy 

members of the PTA will be there to 

help with the filling in of order forms 

and taking payments.  

 

When you buy books at our Scholastic 

Book fair we earn free books for the 

school!  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The PTA 
 


